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Permission Letter
Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd.

Date: May 23,2024

Federal Communications Commission

To Whom It May Concern:
The letter grants authorization for representative of Arduino S.r.l. to apply the FCC for a

change in identification. This authorization applies to Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd.,
FCC ID: XMR201903EG25G, granted on 03/29/2019, The equipment is electrically identical.

We are aware that Arduino S.r.l. intends to market the above referenced product under FCC
ID: 2AN9S-TPX00200

The only change Applicant Company, FCC ID, Model name, Trade mark, label.

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be
representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.

Signature:?é-/“’

Name: Jean Hu

Telephone: 86-021-51086236

Email: jean.hu@quectel.com
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	我同意签署该文件，并承认数字签名的法律效力。




